FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1. How many individuals were pregnant on the date they were placed in temporary accommodation between 1 January 2023 and 31st December 2023?
The Council holds the information you have asked for.

15.


2. Please provide a breakdown by ethnicity of the number of pregnant individuals identified in question one.
	Ethnicity
	Total

	Any other Black/African/Caribbean background
	3

	Any other ethnic group
	2

	Black/ African/Caribbean/Black British: African
	5

	Mixed/Multiple ethnic groups: White and Black African
	1

	White: English/Welsh/Scottish/Northern Irish/British
	4

	Total
	15


3. How many children were 0-1 years old when they were placed in temporary accommodation between 1 January 2023 and 31st December 2023?
18.


4. How many children were 1-2 years old when they were placed in temporary accommodation between 1 January 2023 and 31st December 2023?
28.


5. Do you provide cots to households in temporary accommodation?
Yes.


6. If yes to question five, are cots for households in temporary accommodation funded from VCSFE, commissioned housing providers, or the local authority?
All 3.


7. Do you provide written or verbal safer sleep advice to families with children under the age of 2 moving into temporary accommodation?
No.


8. Do you currently have any local policy on the space that must be provided in temporary accommodation to a family with a child under 2 who will need space for a cot?
No.


9. If yes to question eight, please provide the relevant information.
Not applicable.


10. Do you currently have any local policy concerning the specific needs of families with neurodiverse children living in temporary accommodation?
With regards to any “local policy”, we do not have specific policies, our services adhere to the requirements of the Equality Act 2010.


11. If yes to question ten, please provide the relevant information.

Not applicable.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
